
Just So You Know Announcements are sent by email only. They are also posted on 
 the bulletin board in the clubhouse. If you have a neighbor who does not get email, 
please share with them and encourage them to check the bulletin board often. 

March 20, 2025 

Publication # 15 

Dear Unit Owners:  

Turf Professionals will be at Arbor Meadows on Friday, March 21, 2025.  They will 

be applying fertilizer and weed control.   

People and pets are cautioned to remain off the grass for several hours until dry.   

If you have questions, please contact: 

Emily Chamberlain, 4769 

Irrigation, Mowing & Turf 

217-217.433.4962  | ejwchamber4769@gmail.com 

 

Thank You,  

Board of Directors 

4700 Arbor Court | Decatur, IL 622526 | Web Site: www.arbormeadowscondos.com 


